Roads Water and Sewer Report 3-13-2018

Parking in, or blocking access to snow storage areas became a major problem during the recent snow storm. An education program will be enacted.

WRS Snow Removal has been hired to plow the county road for the rest of the season. This resulted in an immediate improvement in the service and access to town.

Jim Mawhar has approved the removal of debris from behind the water tank. Unfortunately, he was too late for immediate removal. Due to the recent storms, work will be scheduled as soon as the material is dry enough to move.

Dennis Jamason